



Your Works are Wonderful . . .
I know this full well. Psalm 139:14b

Dates to Note:


*Sept. 25: Field Trip to the Forks


*Sept. 27: Picture Day (Gr 4-6)
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Monday,    
September 18

Tuesday, 
September 19

Wednesday, 
September 20

Thursday, 
September 21

Friday,   
September 22

Day 4
 Day 5 Day 6 Day 1
 Day 2


Spelling Words Week 2 (September 18-22):


afraid 	 explain 	 payment 	 sleigh 	 	
laid	 	  raise 	 straight 	 freight 	
height 	 they 		 favourite 	 April 		 	
able 		 radio 	 station 	 relation 	 	
daybreak 	trace 	 diligent 	 friendship 	

Challenge Words:


basic	 	 staple	 spacious	 	
patient	 	 fragrant

*A note about Spelling: Learning challenge words 
is optional. Spelling tests are marked out of 20, so 
challenge words give the opportunity to earn 
extra credit. Marks are not taken off for 
incorrectly spelled challenge words. 
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Your Works are Wonderful . . .
I know this full well. Psalm 139:14b

Bible Memory


Due Thursday, September 21:

(Previous verse +)
Put on the full armour of God, 

so that you can take your stand 
against the devil’s schemes. 

Ephesians 6: 10-11	 


Due Thursday, September 29: 
(Previous verses +) 

For our struggle is not against flesh and 
blood, but against the rulers, against the 

authorities, against the powers of this 
dark world and against the spiritual 

forces of evil in heavenly realms. 
Ephesians 6: 10-12 

5A Teachers     
Mrs. Coyle: Home Room, 
Library    

Mrs. Bakker: Science   
Mrs. Taves: Music   
Mr. Booy: Phys. Ed.  
Mme. Lissenberg: French

GYM CLOTHES

Grade 5 students are expected to have a 

change of clothes for Phys. Ed. and morning 
run.  Please send a bag containing a pair of 

shorts or pants and a shirt, all of which should 
be labelled for easy returns.  You may also want 
to include deodorant in your child’s gym bag.


Thanks for sending this to school as soon as 
possible.

Coming up on the 
afternoon of 
September 25, our 

class will be heading to the Forks for a 
walking tour to learn about the site’s 
history. 


Mr. Vande Kraats will be our tour guide. 
If any parents would like to join in this 
half-day trip, please let me know as 
soon as possible. We have space for 
two volunteers. 


